
Room 801, Hong Kong Academy of Medicine, 99 Wong Chuk Hang Road, Aberdeen, Hong Kong. 
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10 December 2012 

 

 

To: All Fellows/Overseas Fellows/Members/Overseas Members/Associates 
 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Year 2013 Annual Subscription 
 

It is time again to call for payment of the Hong Kong College of Paediatricians 

subscription for 2013.  Please send in your cheque to the College for your annual 

subscription with fee structures as follows: 

 

(1) HK$1,800 for Fellows 

(2) HK$900 for Overseas Fellows who have applied for and been granted overseas 

status by the College. 

(3) Fellows, Members and Associates over the age of 65 before 1 January 2013 will 

be exempted from paying their annual subscription fee. 

(4) HK$1,200 for Members 

(5) HK$ 600 for Overseas Members who have applied for and been granted 

overseas status by the College. 

(6) HK$ 600 for Associates 

 

Please make your cheque payable to “Hong Kong College of Paediatricians” and 

send it to me at the following address on or before 31 January 2013: 

 

Dr Chan Chi Sik 

Honorary Treasurer 

Hong Kong College of Paediatricians 

Room 801, Hong Kong Academy of Medicine JC Building 

99 Wong Chuk Hang Road 

Aberdeen, Hong Kong 

 

May we take this opportunity to wish you Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Dr Chan Chi Sik 
Honorary Treasurer 
 
 

Notice to all FMA-2013 subscription-2012Dec10 


